
From: clerks pelham 

Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 5:58 PM 

To: Kenny Ng 

Subject: FW: Meeting re 1553 Pelham 

 

Please see the comments below for your consideration.  

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF PELHAM CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 

The information contained in this communication, including any attachments, may be confidential and is 

intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above, and may be legally privileged.  If the reader 

of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 

distribution, disclosure, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited.  If 

you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and 

permanently delete the original and any copy of it from your computer system.  Thank you. 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Doug Carncroft <carncroft@bell.net>  

Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 5:48 PM 

To: clerks pelham <clerks@pelham.ca> 

Subject: Meeting re 1553 Pelham 

 

I would like to reject the rezoning application fro R 2 to R3 as Bylaws should not be changed or adjusted 

to accommodate the short term needs of single interested parties.  There is no reason at this time to 

rezone this property as there many other area of the town that accommodate such dwellings.  


